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_____________________
MARK YOUR CALENDAR - ANNUAL MEETING 

Our Annual Meeting will be held February 26 following worship. Please plan to attend.

Reports for inclusion in our annual report should be sent to Carol at cahuston61@gmail.com 
prior to February 12.  If you would like a copy of last years report in Word to make you report 
preparation easier, Carol can provide it to you.

FYI - our previous annual reports can be found at the link below.  Watch for the 2022 report 
being added about February 19.

https://pccweb.ca/northcaradoc/about/annual-report/

__________________

NEW ELDERS

We are pleased to announce that Lily Carrothers and Carol
Huston have agreed to be reinstated to Session as Ruling
Elders.  

Thank you for your service!
________________
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MEAT PIE ORDERS
CPC Ladies Aid is accepting orders for Frozen 5" Beef, Chicken and Turkey Meat Pies.
These are a very popular entree for a cold Winter eve. 

Order today! or by Sun. Feb. 5th.  $8.50 each or 2 for $15.00.

We will be assembling pies on February 15 at 9 a.m. at Lily's.

Pick up will be at the church on February 17 from 9 - 11am.

FROZEN FRUIT PIE ORDERS
…AND we will be accepting Frozen Fruit pie orders for our Spring orders in time for Easter 
which is on April 9th this year.

We will have 9" Cherry, Blueberry and Raisin at
$16.00 each, as well as a limited number of
Elderberry $18.00 each. 

If you prefer small 5” fruit pies at $5 each let us
know.

We will accept Fruit Pie orders until March 26 
with assembly planned for April 3 & 4 at 9 a.m. at
Lily's, with pick up on April 6th from 9 -11 a.m.

You know you love them!  Order soon!   TO ORDER meat or fruit pies:
Call or text Carol Huston at 519 245 9780 or email cahuston61@gmail.com.

Payment will be received at time of pickup!
Make cheques out to 'Caradoc Presbyterian Ladies Aid'.

Anyone available to assist on assembly days 
please let Carol or Lily know.

Thank You Always for your most generous support.


